
Sent: 3/03/2025 12:11:53 PM
Subject: DA2025/0132

Hi ,

I am a resident of Manly Vale. I am lodging my objection to the 24 hour McDonald proposal on
Roseberry Street. Traffic is a nightmare in Roseberry Street already due to Bunnings, Harvey
Norman, Woolworths, Aldi, and to add a McDonald’s to already congested Street is ludicrous.
People cannot move through the street with Ease at any time and I strongly object to this.
Kind regards, Annette Grattan.

Sent from my iPhone


